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THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS
BRISTOL SS	                					                        
	At a Priority Needs Hearing for the Fiscal Year 2022 Budget was convened via a teleconference within and for the County of Bristol on the eighteenth day of May A.D., 2021 by successive adjournments from the March term of the same year.
	Present:  Commissioner Paul B. Kitchen, Commissioner John R. Mitchell and Commissioner John T. Saunders.
Also joining: County Administrator Maria Gomes and Facilities Superintendent, Scott Aguiar.
	Commissioner Kitchen called the meeting to order at 4:40 pm.
An attendance Roll Call was taken.
Mr. Mitchell		Yes
Mr. Saunders		Yes
Mr. Kitchen		Yes

	The County Administrator reported revenues to the County Commissioners.  There is no loss of revenue for fiscal year 2021.  The County court rental audit will show a revenue amount of over $2 million for FY 2022.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Administrator will begin putting together the budget as soon as the final department is received.  When that is completed, departments will be called in to discuss their budgets.
	There was no public comment.

	Commissioner Mitchell suggested that the Print Shop should be invited in to discuss their revenues. 

	Upon motion of Commissioner Saunders, seconded by Commissioner Mitchell, it was voted to return to in person meetings of the Bristol County Commissioners on June 1, 2021. Remote will be discontinued and social distancing will be maintained.
On the motion, Roll Call:
Mr. Mitchell	yes
Mr. Saunders	yes
Mr. Kitchen	yes
Motion carries
A motion was made by Commissioner Saunders, seconded by Commissioner Mitchell to adjourn at 4:43 pm.

On the motion, Roll Call:
Mr. Mitchell	yes
Mr. Saunders	yes
Mr. Kitchen	yes
Motion carries

